
April 28, 1972 
 
The board met at the town.   

 
Eureka Estates proposal to remove black dirt was discussed.  The board decided to have 
an engineer, Adam’s and Mateffy check the area and report their findings.   
 

The board decided to have an amendment to the gravel ordinance to limit black dirt 
removal to 1 ft. depth and to require area mined to be sub divided.   
 
A restriction on mobile homes would limit them to a ratio of seven to one, that is a 7 

conventional home to one mobile home in Eureka Township.  Also no more mobile 
homes on solid foundations will be allowed. 
 
The Lakeville Fire Department contract was signed. 

 
Hulletts 1971 balance to be checked by Henry Larson.  


